
Domestic US
shipments are
dispatched 7+ days
prior to the event
date, via FedEx
service at our
discounted rates. If
you prefer, we can
bill shipments
directly your FedEx
or UPS account.

We ship on Mon-
Weds only via 2 or 3
day service to ensure
perishable foods
arrive in perfect
condition.

International
shipments are
planned 14 days prior
to the event date to
allow for customs
clearance.

During warmer
climates, we may
ship overnight to
minimize
temperature
exposure. 

Once dispatched, we
will send you a full
shipping summary
with active tracking
links and freight
costs.

Your event details
will be confirmed by
our fulfillment team
via email at least 4
weeks prior to your
event.

At this time we will
ask for your recipient
list, shipping details
and any
artwork/logos to be
included in your kits. 

You will receive a
Sales Order outlining
all the elements and
packaging options
for your event. 

A 50% deposit is
required at this time
for all custom
branded Keepsake
Boxes (wood, leather,
etc.).

Payments can be
made via ACH
transfers or credit
card. Please note
there is a 3% service
fee for credit card
payments. 

Once your artwork is
receive, our graphic
team will prepare
virtual proofs of all
inserts and labels for
your review. 

We will need your
approval in writing
before we proceed to
print.

All inserts and labels
are printed in full
color on premium
paper.

Our standard
template sizes are:

Postcard 4in x 6in
Box Label A 3in x
3in
Box Label B 2in
x4in
Guides 8.5in x 11in

Other insert or label
sizes can be
accommodated with
advance notice. 

FULFILLMENT GUIDE

We take great care to personalize and prepare your event for maximum enjoyment. 
Here is what you can expect during our fulfillment process. 

EVENT DETAILS
CONFIRMED

CO-PACKING
 

SHIPPING
 

EVENT DATE
 

PROOF &
PRINTING

Your kits will be
lovingly gift wrapped
and carefully
packaged to ensure a
safe delivery. 

We will notify you if
additional thermal
packaging is required
during warmer
climates.

We have taken extra
steps to source eco-
friendly packaging
materials including
recyclable boxes and
biodegradable
packing peanuts to
minimize waste.

Wine and Spirit
pairings are shipped
separately due to
alcohol regulations,
but will be timed to
arrived at the same
time as our kits. 

Please note liquor
shipments are not
permitted
internationally or to
the following US
states: AL, AK, DE, KY,
LA, NH, NJ, OH, OK,
RI, UT 

FINAL
TEST RUN

We use Zoom as our
preferred
conferencing
platform and can
accommodate up to
95 unique logins. If
you prefer a different
platform, we will ask
you to set up the
event so we can join
as a co-host. 

Our host will
schedule a test
session with you a
few days before the
event to confirm
timing, group
dynamics and
workout any
technology kinks. 

At this time we will
also confirm that all
shipments have
reach their final
destinations. 

Final details will be
confirmed and your
final invoice will be
generated.

Unpack, 
Unwind 

and
Enjoy the Show!
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